
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JANUARY 29, 2013 
 

Item 28, Report No. 1, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on January 29, 2013. 
 
 
 
28 NEW BUSINESS – APPOINTMENT OF A 
 CITY OF VAUGHAN TREE ADVOCATE 
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends that a report be provided to a future Committee of the 
Whole meeting, with respect to appointing a City of Vaughan Tree Advocate. 
 
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Mayor Bevilacqua. 
 
 


